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welcome to  

Denison Hall Hanover Square, Leeds 

A one bedroom apartment situated in the historic grade II listed Dennison Hall is oozing character and charm throughout.  

   

   



 

 

 

 
view this property online  williamhbrown.co.uk/Property/HEA108349 

 

Denison Hall 
A one bedroom apartment situated within Denison 
Hall, a grade II listed Georgian property which was 
built in 1796 and is located in the Hanover Square 
conservation area. The apartment offers a perfect 
blend of heritage and modern living, with original 
features which include the deep skirtings, high 
ceilings, decorative plaster work and sash windows. 
Dennison Hall also offers the utmost security and 
convenience provided by the electronically operated 
security system. In brief the apartment comprises; 
entrance hall, lounge, kitchen, bedroom and 
bathroom. Externally the property sits in well 
maintained gardens and offers allocated parking. The 
apartment is currently achieving a rental income of 
£1100 per calendar month. 
 

Communal Entrance Hall 
A grand entrance hall with spiral staircase leading up 
the apartment. 
 

Apartment Entrance Hall 
The apartment door opens in to the entrance hall, 
which has a secure entry intercom phone and a 
storage cupboard/cloakroom. 
 

Lounge 

20'  x 16' 5" ( 6.10m x 5.00m ) 

Featuring 18 foot high ceilings, deep skirtings, ornate 
ceiling coving, three radiators and three sash 
windows to the front elevation. 
 

Kitchen 

16' 5" x 5' 11" ( 5.00m x 1.80m ) 

Fitted with a range of wall and base units with 
complimentary roll edge work surfaces over which 
incorporates a stainless steel sink and drainer unit 
with mixer tap. Split level cooking comprises; electric 
oven with gas hob over and cooker hood above. 
Integrated fridge freezer, washing machine and 
dishwasher. Tiling to splash backs, extractor fan and 
skylight window. 
 

 
 

Bedroom 

14' 1" x 10' 2" ( 4.29m x 3.10m ) 

A double bedroom with high ceilings and character 
features including sash window to the rear elevation. 
The bedroom also offers a walk in wardrobe. 
 

Bathroom 

A white three piece suite comprising; panelled bath 
with mixer taps and a shower attachment, wash hand 
basin and low flush wc. Part tiling to walls, wall to 
wall mirror and chrome towel rail. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Externally 

Externally the property benefits from sitting in well 
maintained communal grounds with allocated 
parking and secure gated access. 
 

History Of Denison Hall 
Denison hall was built in 1786 for a rich wool 
merchant and was converted into apartments after 
1989 yet many of the beautiful original features 
remain, including the sweeping staircase in the 
communal hallway. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an offer 

or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers are 

advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or services and 

it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) is held for this 

property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you will need to pay a 

reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or verbal on the content 

of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these reports, a buyer should 

ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent and boundaries of the 

property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

William H Brown  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria 

House, 16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   
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Headingley@williamhbrown.co.uk 

 

1a Arndale Centre, Otley Road, LEEDS, West 

Yorkshire, LS6 2UE 

 williamhbrown.co.uk  

welcome to 

Denison Hall Hanover Square, Leeds 

 Guide Price £220,000 - £230,000 

 Well-Presented One Bedroom Apartment 

 Set Within A Grade II Listed Building 

 Great Access To Local Amenities & Transport Links 

 Gated Entry, Communal Gardens & Allocated Parking 
 

Tenure: Leasehold EPC Rating: D 
 

This is a Leasehold property with details as follows; Term of Lease 999 years from 01 Oct 2001.  

Should you require further information please contact the branch. Please Note additional fees 

could be incurred for items such as Leasehold packs. 

 

guide price  

£220,000 - £230,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

   

Property Ref: 

HEA108349 - 0005 
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